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May Newsletter  
Dear Friends, 

 

According to William Wordsworth "That best portion 

of a good man's life; his little, nameless, 

unremembered acts of kindness and love." Every hand 

that helps build a Habitat home is remembered. The 

acts are not nameless although the name belonging to 

the hand may not be remembered clearly. The actions 

are remembered. All the homeowner has to do is 

stand in their kitchen cooking, sleep in a warm bed 

with a roof over their head, or sit around the 

Christmas tree with family and friends. 

When someone moves into their home, there is such 

joy and gratefulness for everyone who has helped 

make it possible. If you ever speak with our 

homeowners after they have lived in their home for a 

while, you will still feel the joy for the hands that 

raised the walls. There is gratefulness for the hands 

that hung the vinyl siding. There is thankfulness for 

the hands that painted the walls. They may not 

remember the names, but they remember the 

kindness and love showed by those who worked side 

by side with them to build their home and begin 

creating amazing memories that will last a lifetime. 
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Our ReStore 
donations continue 
to grow! Thank you 

to all who help 
through donations 

to the ReStore. 
Thank you to all 
who shop in the 
ReStore. Every 
donation, every 

purchase helps us 
continue to build 

homes in the 
Wiregrass. You can 
see pictures of our 

builds on our 
Facebook page and 

see how you are 
helping! Reduce. 
Reuse. Recycle. 

Call 699-1570 today 
to schedule a 

pickup of your tax-
deductible 

charitable donation. 

 

 

 Donate 

 

 

Amy Schutz 

Executive Director  

   
  

 

 

Women Build BBQ Sale 
 

   
Our Women Build are excited to be 

holding their 2nd annual Memorial Day 
Weekend BBQ Sale! Makes plans to 
purchase lunch on Friday, May 27 

between 11:00 and 1:00 at the Wiregrass 
Habitat for Humanity ReStore from 
Wiregrass Habitat Women Build. All 

proceeds will help us to build a home! 
They will be selling chicken plates for $7, 
rib plates for $8, whole chickens for $8 

and a rack of ribs will be $20. If you 
would like to purchase tickets, you can all 

Emily at 792-8453.  
 

 
 

https://secure.toolsfororgs.com/wiregrasshabitat.org/donate/donateonline.php


  
Builds Update 

 

Ozark Build 

 
It has been great building with so many 
volunteers in Ozark! We have had Miss 

Alabama contestants, Ft. Rucker soldiers, 



Dothan Roller Derby ladies, Wiregrass Habitat 
Women Build members as well as great 

community volunteers. Thank you all for what 
you have done! We are excited to have the 
vinyl siding on the house. Thank you all who 
helped hang it. We look forward to multiple 

volunteer days with Publix employees! Every 
day brings us closer to helping Ms. Hume and 

her son move into their forever home! 
 

 
 

Daleville Build 

   
Planning is underway for our Daleville build! 
We know that we are going to have so many 
wonderful volunteers on this build. This build 
will begin in the next few months, so read our 

newsletter and check our website and 
Facebook for updates!  

 
  
 

 
 

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat 
affiliate. Hope to see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a 

home dedication sometime soon! 
  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 
Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

  
Creating simple, decent, affordable housing in partnership with low-income 



families, volunteers and the communities of the Wiregrass. 
  

Please visit our website at 
wiregrasshabitat.org 

  

© 2012 Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

(334) 792-8453   
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Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity, 1227 Headland Ave, Dothan, AL 36344 
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